PINE RIDGE NEWSLETTER

YOUR PINE RIDGE HOA BOARD: President- Frank Dicarlo Secretary- Lisa LaFrance Treasurer- Don Merckling/ Brinton Butler Trustee- Daniel Hass / Katie Patterson



FALL 2024



the trees were removed from the berm on Eager & m-59 so that it will match the rest of the berm on Eager. landscaping and trees to soon follow.



REMINDER

It is that time again, HOA
Semi-Annual Dues are due October
15th. Please make your check payable
to Pine Ridge Site-Condo Association
in the amount of \$225.00
Please deliver it to the box under
the mailbox at
1231 Stonebrooke Dr.



DO NOT PARK ON THE STREET OF BOGUES VIEW DR OCTOBER 7th & 8th



TRICK OR TREAT

* (*

We will Welcome Trick or Treaters from 6-8 pm October 31st.

Some smaller kids may start earlier, as it gets dark.

Please remember to turn your porch lights off if you wish to not partcicipate.

REMINDERS

Reminder to Drive Cautiously, as we have young children getting off school buses



IMPORTANT DATES

CURB REPAIRS on Bogues View Dr.
Oct 7th & 8th

You will notice Pink Lines where the repairs will be done. Please DO NOT park on the Street these days.

Resurfacasing to soon follow

Questions, thoughts or concerns? Please email board@PineRidgeHowell.org